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A change to an existing water right should not degrade the environment. Moving the 

point of access up stream has the potential to reduce flow in a section so low that 

species that depend on water die. This change does not take away existing water 

rights, just makes sure that when a change is requested the environment is no worse.  

 

I support this needed change.  


